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				COVID-19 update for coaches
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Coach,
I hope that you are well.  
During these unprecedented times, I wanted to take this opportunity to reach out and reassure you that we are working hard to support our coaches.
We are fully aware of the significant implications this pandemic has for our coaches, particularly those of you who are self-employed. The following update briefly summarises some of the steps we are taking to support you during this challenging time.
Coaches Club membership 
Your Coaches Club membership will be extended in line with the period of the Government measures, so you will still be able to access your membership benefits and content throughout this time and won't have to pay for a renewal until we're back playing squash. This includes those members whose membership has expired since 1 March 2020. 
FAQs for coaches 
We now have a dedicated web page listing a summary of advice that we feel is relevant to our coaches throughout this period, including access to government funding, eligibility criteria and where to apply. If you would like to see any other topics covered, please let us know.
Coach Webinars 
Enhance your knowledge and join the likes of our National Coaches David Campion and Lee Drew on our new weekly coaching webinars as they share some of the latest coaching techniques and answer your questions. Keep an eye on your emails for further information.
Squash Perks 
In the coming days we will be launching Squash Perks, a new England Squash Membership benefit, giving you access to a range of money-saving offers and wellbeing plans. More information coming soon.
Enhance your CPD 
There are now over 400 resources available through Coaches Club, including Coaching Masterclasses with David Campion and Laura Massaro, Coaching Philosophies with Malcolm Willstrop and many session plans devised by our National Coaching team. These great pieces of content will help you plan something new to try with your players when we're all back playing again.
We will endeavour to share further updates as and when they arise, and in the meantime, if you have any queries regarding the above or your Coaches Club membership, please contact coaching@englandsquash.com.  

Very best wishes,
Keir Worth 
CEO, England Squash
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